
  
NEWS RELEASE               

Orange County Economic Development and Tourism, 122 E Main St, Orange, VA 22960 

For Immediate Release For more information, contact: 
October 31, 2018 Phil Geer 
 Economic Development Director 
 (540) 672-1238 

 pgeer@orangecountyva.gov    
 

ORANGE COUNTY ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT AND TOURISM OFFICE RELOCATES 
TO THE HISTORIC TOWN OF ORANGE TRAIN DEPOT 

 
 
Orange, Virginia – On November 1, 2018, the Office of Economic Development and Tourism 
will relocate to a "new" temporary location.  The historic Town of Orange Train Deport, located 
at 122 E Main St, Orange, VA 22960, will house the department while renovations take place 
to their future and permanent home, the Historic Clerk's Office.  More information regarding the 
renovations to the Historic Clerk's Office will be made available in the coming months.   
 
All contact information for the department and hours of operation will remain the same.  For 
more information regarding the move, please contact the office at (540) 672-1238.    
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